
 

 

20/7 

 

6 April 2010 

 

 

 
Jacki Eves 

Senior Legal Adviser 

Gas Industry Company 

PO Box 10-646 

Wellington 

 

 

Dear Jacki 

 

CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE RULINGS PANEL 

SUMMARY OF PROCEDURES 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment the Proposed Amendment to the Rulings Panel 

Summary of Procedures.  I am responding on behalf of Energy Direct NZ (EDNZ). 

 

We agree that the proposed change to the Rulings Panel Summary of Procedures is reasonable 

and appropriate. 

 

If you would like to discuss our comments further please contact me by email at 

tara.gannon@energydirectnz.co.nz or by phone on DDI 06 349 2055. Alternatively you can 

contact our General Manager, Michael Ram, by email at michael.ram@energydirect.co.nz or by 

phone on 06 349 0129. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Tara Gannon 

Energy Trading Manager 

 

Energy Direct NZ Ltd 

179 St. Hill St 

PO Box 32 

Wanganui 4540 

 

Tel: 06 349 0909 

Fax: 06 345 4931 

Freephone: 0800 567 777 

Email: enquiries@energydirectnz.co.nz 

Web: www.energydirectnz.co.nz 

 

 


